
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
Mar. 18, 2024 
  

Traffic Alert 
White Sands Missile Range 

US 380 Roadblock 
 
SAN ANTONIO - The New Mexico Department of Transportation District One office (NMDOT) along 
with White Sands Missile Range (WSMR) have posted an alert for Tuesday, March 19, 2024.  
 
US 380 will be blocked one time at 6:10 a.m. for approximately 2 hours and should be lifted at 8:10 
p.m.  This block will be located at Gold Block (Mile Marker 3) and at Silver Block (Mile Marker 49). 
 
All roadblocks are subject to change without notice, please call WSMR at 575-678-2221/2222 for 
updates or go to New Mexico Department of Transportation:  www.nmroads.com or call 511. 
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